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 Tuesday 16th October 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As part of the extensive Personal, Social and Health Education that is  
provided in school and our journey to achieving the Wellbeing Award, 
we are starting a new programme called ‘No More Outsiders In Our 
School’ created by Andrew Moffat. 
 
The No Outsiders resources provide support for every primary school 
in the delivery of the objectives outlined in the Equality Act 2010 and 
in the National Curriculum for PSHE. 
 
Each element of the programme is based around a series of books, 
which address issues such as belonging to a family, the different types 
of families we have in modern Britain, mental health issues, bullying, 
racism and being transgender. Each learning focus is completed at an 
age appropriate level. 
 
We would like to invite parents and carers to come to a ‘drop in’ 
session on Wednesday 24th October at 2:45pm in the Assembly 
Hall to have a look at the books the children will be reading in every 
year group. Refreshments will be provided. 
 
Thank you for your support, 
 
 
Miss Bennett 
PSHE Lead/KS2 Leader/Senior Leader  

 
 



 
 
 

 


